
  ATTACHMENT 12 

Ron and Kyle, 
 
As you consider the forecasted $20m in cumulative operating deficits, the Finance Commission needs to 
be aware of potential programs being presented in the draft Housing Element that may have an 
additional financial impact. 
 
I have attached one such program, rehabilitation loans, that is currently under consideration in the draft 
Housing Element. Before the Housing Element is finalized, someone needs to review this proposal as 
well as others that are in the draft HE to determine financial feasibility. If the Town has no ability to 
execute such a program, why have it in the Housing Element where it will be tracked by the State?  
 
Perhaps I am missing something, but for a Town that is projecting approximately a $20m cumulative 
operating deficit over the next 5 years with no plan to turn this around, it is not apparent how the Town 
can under write a rehabilitation loan program. I am concerned that the HEAB may not fully appreciate 
the Town’s projected financial condition and there is a disconnect here. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Phil Koen  
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